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SHOSHONE-BANNOCK CASINO HOTEL  

RECEIVES DONZIA GIFT SHOP 

 

FORT HALL, IDAHO – Effective December 31, 2023, the Donzia Gift Shop will be transferred to the 

Shoshone-Bannock Casino Hotel. The Shoshone-Bannock Tribal Enterprises, the current entity 

overseeing the Donzia, has previously released a statement pertaining to this action to keep all their 

vendors and customers informed. 

 

The intent is to keep the Donzia the same, with few exceptions, such as the craft supplies being absent, 

the addition of selling Shoshone-Bannock Casino Hotel memorabilia, and increasing the utilization of the 

Donzia’s online presence. The things that will remain the same are the buying-days and hours, the 

current employees, and the products offered, just to name a few. 

 

Echoing the sentiments of the Tribal Enterprises, the Casino Hotel expresses the utmost gratitude to the 

employees that have kept the Donzia progressing, with a special focus on the recently retired Bonnie 

Wuttunee-Wadsworth. The Casino Hotel will ensure the Donzia continues to maintain the decades of 

precedent in excellent customer service and products.  

 

Shoshone-Bannock Casino Hotel is home to an 85 thousand-square-foot gaming operation, 156 hotel 

rooms, the largest ballroom in the region at 15 thousand square feet, full-service Cedar Spa, six food and 

beverage outlets, and High Stakes Bingo Hall. 

  

The Shoshone-Bannock Tribes owns and operates three gaming properties, including the Shoshone-

Bannock Casino Hotel, Sage Hill Casino and Travel Center, and Bannock Peak Casino and Truck Stop. The 

Economic Growth Plan continues to evolve for the health and benefit of the Tribal membership and the 

Eastern Idaho Region. 
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